Phil Boyle

From:

Amanda Irish-Aubert [amanda@hartwestsa.com]

Sent:

Friday, July 05, 2013 8:35 AM

To: Cc: Phil Boyle Rob Hart

Subject:

RE: Draft for your review

Hi Phil,

Rob is out today, but please find the revised e-mail below.

Hi Phil.

At the request of the chairman of the Planning Commission, I am sending you a partial outline of our community outreach for the San Francisco Theological Seminary Master Plan and Design Review:

- √ 3 formal meetings with BANC and many informal discussions
- ✓ 5 times we have walked door to door around the whole neighborhood; many of those visits resulted in one-on-one presentations and follow up phone calls
- √ 4 meetings with the Bolinas Avenue Drainage Committee
- ✓ 1 community tour of the site
- ✓ 2 meetings with the Ross Avenue ladies group
- ✓ Responded to at least a dozen calls from interested neighbors and provided information on the project

While we have successfully incorporated a lot of community input into our plans, some of the comments we have heard are unrelated to the scope of our project. As the chairman requested, we will continue to solicit and attempt to respond to community input over the next two weeks.

Because of the holidays and difficult schedules, we thought it would be most convenient for the community if we made a seminary representative available on site in front of Montgomery Chapel to listen to further community input. Accordingly, a representative will be available at the following times:

- Tuesday July 9 4 to 5 pm
- Saturday July 13 3 to 4 pm

If there is good attendance, the representative can stay later.

We will forward a notification of these times to BANC and to our list of concerned neighbors. If you have additional community members or groups that we should invite, I would appreciate hearing about them. I would also appreciate it if you would pass this information onto the Planning Commission.

Thanks,

Robert B. Hart | <u>HartWest s.a.</u> | HartMarin



- One Union Street, 3rd Floor, San Francisco, CA 94111 USA
- Melina 9, Reserva Conchal, Guanacaste, Costa Rica

O: 415.897.4400 | C: 925-334-2727 | Costa Rica: 506-8976-0420

Contents & attachments are confidential & proprietary. Do not forward without express written consent.

Thanks, Amanda

Amanda Irish-Aubert | HARTWEST | HARTMARIN | 415.897.4400 xl02 | <u>HartWestSA.com</u> One Union Street, Third Floor | San Francisco, CA 94111 Contents & attachments are confidential & proprietary. Do not forward without express written consent.

Please Note: Our address has changed! Please update your records accordingly.

From: Phil Boyle [mailto:pboyle@townofsananselmo.org]

Sent: Friday, July 05, 2013 8:31 AM

To: Rob Hart

Cc: Amanda Irish-Aubert

Subject: RE: Draft for your review

Rob,

Would you please send me the revised (date change) email below and I will forward it to the PC.

Phil

Phil Boyle Senior Planner Town of San Anselmo email: <u>pboyle@townofsananselmo.org</u> 415-258-4617 website:townofsananselmo.org

Public Counter Hours: 8:30 to Noon, Monday through Thursday

From: Rob Hart [mailto:rob@hartwestsa.com]
Sent: Wednesday, July 03, 2013 10:58 AM

To: Phil Boyle

Cc: Diane Henderson; Amanda Irish-Aubert

Subject: FW: Draft for your review

Hi Phil,

At the request of the chairman of the Planning Commission, I am sending you a partial outline of our community outreach for the San Francisco Theological Seminary Master Plan and Design Review:

- √ 3 formal meetings with BANC and many informal discussions
- ✓ 5 times we have walked door to door around the whole neighborhood; many of those visits resulted in one-on-one presentations and follow up phone calls
- ✓ 4 meetings with the Bolinas Avenue Drainage Committee
- √ 1 community tour of the site
- ✓ 2 meetings with the Ross Avenue ladies group
- ✓ Responded to at least a dozen calls from interested neighbors and provided information on the project

While we have successfully incorporated a lot of community input into our plans, some of the comments we have heard are unrelated to the scope of our project. As the chairman requested, we will continue to solicit and attempt to respond to community input over the next two weeks.

Because of the holidays and difficult schedules, we thought it would be most convenient for the community if we made a seminary representative available on site in front of Montgomery Chapel to listen to further community input. Accordingly, a representative will be available at the following times:

- Tuesday July 7 4 to 5 pm
- Saturday July 13 3 to 4 pm

If there is good attendance, the representative can stay later.

We will forward a notification of these times to BANC and to our list of concerned neighbors. If you have additional community members or groups that we should invite, I would appreciate hearing about them. I would also appreciate it if you would pass this information onto the Planning Commission.

Thanks

Robert B. Hart | HARTWEST S.A. | HARTMARIN |



- One Union Street, 3rd Floor, San Francisco, CA 94111 USA
- Melina 9, Reserva Conchal, Guanacaste, Costa Rica

O: 415.897.4400 | C: 925-334-2727 | Costa Rica: 506-8976-0420

Contents & attachments are confidential & proprietary. Do not forward without express written consent.

.